
As 
mathematicians 
we will be 
improving our 
multiplication and 
division skills and 
developing our 
problem solving 
too. We will know 
how to count in 2s, 
5s and 10s.  
We will also look 
at data and 
recording findings 
in tables and 
charts. 

As geographers we will be 
learning about the UK and its 
place in the world, describe 
our locality and where it is and 
know how addresses work and 
what we use them for. 

As historians we will look at the way people 
travelled in the past compared to today. We 
will develop our awareness of differences 
between the past and present. 

As designers we will designing and making 
vehicles. 

As writers we will be writing 
letters and information texts. 
This will include learning how to 
set out different types of 
writing. 

As computer 
programmers we 
will be looking at 
using different 
sound sequences 
through apps. We 
will also be using 
technology to 
complete our own 
research. 

As athletes we will be working 
on athletics and some team 
games. We will also be taking 
part in sports day. 

As musicians we will be trying 
to make tunes using patterns of 
sound via technology. 

As scientists we will be looking at plants. We 
will look at how they grow and the different 
parts that make up a plant. We will also 
discuss edible plants and how they can be a 
source of energy for us. 

In our class this half term we 
will also be completing our 
phonics screening then 
discussing changes and moving 
on. This will include a few days 
of transition in class 2. 

In RE we will be reading and looking at 
different Bible stories. We will discuss how 
these stories help to shape what Christians 
believe and the way they behave. 


